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The Nevada Department of Corrections (NDOC) reports that on Wednesday, November 6, 
2019 at approximately 2:25 PM, Inmate John Pollard, #1160300, died at Carson-Tahoe 
Hospital in Carson City, Nevada. Pollard, a 69-year-old male and U.S. citizen who was 
incarcerated at Northern Nevada Correctional Center, was a Clark County commit 8-20 
years for Driving and/or Being in Actual Physical Control of a Motor Vehicle While under the 
Influence of a Controlled Substance Resulting in Substantial Bodily Harm. Pollard arrived at 
the NDOC on June 2, 2016. An autopsy will be scheduled per NRS 209.3815.  Next-of-kin has 
been notified.  
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